## **Suzie Fournier**

From: Debbie Morrow < info@temagamicommunityfoundation.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 2:18 PM

To: Suzie Fournier

**Subject:** Letter of Support/Recommendation from the Municipality

## Hi Suzie

The Temagami Community Foundation is applying for a Lottery License for their 2nd Annual Truck N Boat Lottery. The draws will be held at the the Train Station in conjunction with the Temagami Community Market on Saturdays. This year we will have 2 early bird draws and the final draw Labour Day Weekend.

One of the requirements of the AGCO is to include in the application package a Letter of Support/Recommendation from the Municipality where the Foundation proposes to sell tickets.

We are hoping to have our license package together with in the next week to 10 days if possible. If you could put forward our request to council that would be greatly appreciated.

## Debbie

Debbie Morrow
Temagami Community Foundation
P.O. Box 338
Temagami, ON POH 2HO
Phone: 705-569-3737
Email info@tomagamicommunity

Email - info@temagamicommunityfoundation.com
Web - www.temagamicommunityfoundation.com
Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/TemagamiCF

Co-operatively and actively nurture and care for the place we know as Temagami-the land and its inhabitants for today and the future.